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9 March 2022 
 
 
Hayden Marsh 
 
By email: fyi-request-18590-715984ea@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Hayden 
 
Information Request – Fleet cascade information 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 17 February 2022 asking for the following 
information: 
 

I would like to request information about the Fleet and the current cascade plan for all the 
trucks throughout New Zealand. 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982, I enclose Fire and 
Emergency New Zealand’s current Appliance cascade plan. The plan is currently under review.   
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
Julia McCook-Weir 

Manager, Information Requests 

 
encl 
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